Oglesby Paul, M.D. Northwestern Memorial Hospital 303 East Superior Street Chicago, Illinois 60611

Dear Oley:

Bob Levy recently mentioned his desire to discuss with us privately about the status and future of MRFIT and other preventive trials. The MRFIT budget negotiations will be clear and completed in 10 days after which it might be a very good time to get up to date on the scientific and political aspects of the study.

He mentioned dinner and I leave it to you to take the initiative to set up the meeting or to notify me if you wish me to do so. Conceivably it could be the evening before or after the Steering Committee meeting June 7.

I got the impression he would like the visit before the next (? September) Bethesda Steering meeting, but I could be mistaken.

Cordially,

Henry Blackburn, M.D.

HB:jp cc: R. Levy